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City: September 18, 3:30pm - article 30
My name is Jan Runyon. 1821 Eleanor Avenue.
I’ve given this letter a little time and thought.
What I keep coming up with is…SHAME ON YOU!
Let me explain.
I get to this meeting, which I’ve been invited to, and told, “ it’s already been decided “
What? The city. They’ve made their decision. YOU DONT MATTER!
You work for the people of St. Paul, yet, you have already decided on “our demise “.
If YOU got a letter saying you had to pay X amount, for the street EVERYONE uses, you
would be appalled. Yet, you are all followers instead of leaders.
NOPE. Disappointed in each and every one of you.
People sent you letters prior to the meeting. Nada.
Did you even read any of those letters that were sent to you? Does any of this truly make
sense? NOPE.
Disappointedly,
Jan Runyon

Sent from my iPhone
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